
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Date : 02/04/2024	 


	 	 	     NOTICE 

PARENTS ARE REQUESTED NOT 
TO USE KVS ADMISSION MOBILE 
APP FOR REGISTRATION  FOR 
CLASS I ( ONE) ONLINE 
ADMISSION.  
 
ONLY REGISTRATION DONE 
USING WEB PORTAL WILL BE 
TREATED VALID. IN CASE 
PARENTS HAVE USED MOBILE 
APP , THEY ARE REQUESTED TO 
CANCEL THE REGISTRATION AND 
AGAIN REGISTER USING WEB 
PORTAL https://
oladashboard.kvs.gov.in

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 BY ORDER  
 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 PRINCIPAL

https://oladashboard.kvs.gov.in/
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